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Dear Kennett Alumni,
     I am excited to share some important updates from the
Kennett High School Alumni Association!
Recently, we proudly welcomed and accepted our new
Board of Directors. This dedicated group of alumni and
community members is committed to strengthening our
mission and keeping the Eagle spirit alive.

Over the past year, the Board has been hard at work:
 We updated our bylaws to reflect the growth and
future of the association.
We created an investment policy and a scholarship
distribution policy to ensure responsible stewardship
of funds and fair support for students and alumni.

Board of Directors
Saralyn Smith - President
Linda Bittner - Secretary
Megan McDonald - Treasurer
Mike DiGregorio - Officers
Chris Bailey - Officer

Kennett High School

www.kennettalumni.com 176 Main Street Conway, NH 03818

We applied for 501(c)(3) nonprofit status, and we’re excited to share that we are now waiting
to hear back on the final approval.

     We’re also looking forward to continuing to provide scholarships for graduating seniors and
alumni furthering their education, as well as planning alumni gatherings and supporting reunions
organized by individual classes.

     Be sure to follow our Facebook page (Kennett High School Alumni Association) to stay up to
date on alumni gatherings, events, and happenings!  Together, we can honor the past, celebrate
the present, and inspire the future of Kennett Eagles everywhere. Once an Eagle, always an
Eagle!

Warm regards,
Saralyn Smith
President, Kennett High School Alumni Association 🦅



KennEtt High School 
Alumni Gathering

Come reminisce, reconnect, 
and make new memories

Cash Bar & Food Service

No Admission

Donations Appreciated for 
KHS Scholarship 

Tuckerman Brewing Company

66 Hobbs Street Conway, NH 03818

4:00pm - 7:00pm

Thursday, July 24 , 2025
th



To date, your generous donations have made it possible for us to award over $1.4 million to
Kennett High School seniors and alumni. Every contribution—big or small—helps us continue
this meaningful tradition of supporting Eagles as they chase their dreams.
This year alone, the Alumni Association proudly awarded $27,000 in scholarships to deserving
seniors and alumni. We extend our heartfelt congratulations to all of them and wish them the
very best in their future endeavors. Together, we’re helping the next generation of Eagles soar!

2025 Kennett High School Alumni Association Scholarship Awards

www.kennettalumni.com 176 Main Street Conway, NH 03818

KHS Alumni KHS Seniors
Daven Bailey, Camden Newton, Lacie
Mcginley, Jack Heysler, Kaylee Miner,

Nolan Proulx, Matilda Macomber,
Patrick Laughland, Jack Calderwood,
Hailey Boynton, & Zachary Yuengling

Abigail Virgin, Tyler Walcott,
Catherine Shackford, Kendyl

Shackford, Lillian Metz, Cooper
Santuccio, Catherine Chick, Jozelyn

Henry, Madison Walcott, & Maya
Gove

Kennett Alumni
Now is a good time to pay your Dues - Annual dues are only $5

Please take a minute to complete the form below, include a check made payable to “Kennett
Alumni Association” and mailed to Kennett Alumni 176 Main Street, Conway, NH 03818 

Please check If change of address

Name: Class of:

Maiden Name: Email:

Mailing Address:

Annual Dues $5.00 or 5 Years of Dues $20.00

Scholarship Donation: $ THANK YOU!

The Kennett Alumni Association welcomes scholarship applications from all Kennett High
School alumni! If you’re continuing your education and would like the opportunity to earn a

scholarship, please complete the application available on our website:
www.kennettalumni.com.  Here are some key dates: Applications are due by April 30 ,

Scholarships are awarded in June, and funds are sent directly to your school upon receipt of
your Fall Semester transcripts showing a 2.5 GPA or higher.  If you have any questions, don’t
hesitate to contact us at KennettAlumni@gmail.com.  We look forward to supporting you as

you continue your journey!
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